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Re: License No. R-56

Dear Sir:

Pursuant to Section M2(a) of our technical specifications,
I would like to inform you of the following significant change in
our facility organization:

Effective September 1,1978, I returned to the University and
to my duties as Chairman of the Department of Nuclear Engineering
Sciences. In this capacity, I have resumed my line responsibility
for the University of Florida Training Reactor.

O -- .. .If,any additional information is required, please let me
know. y __
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